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January 2020 
Dear Community Member: 
 
Peace Arch Elementary School will be hosting our 10th Annual Spring Fling Family Carnival on the evening 
of Friday, April 24th, 2020. The event takes place in the school gymnasium and courtyards, and will have 
carnival games, a silent auction, raffle baskets, concessions, a cake walk, and much more! Our whole school 
and community are invited to attend. With more than 530 students at Peace Arch Elementary, we always 
have a large turnout for this popular family event, and every year we seek donations from our local 
community to raise greatly-needed funds for our kids, our school, and this year’s Playground Replacement. 
 
We are seeking donations for our Spring Fling Silent Auction. Gift baskets or gift cards are a great way to 
publicize your business! Your products or gift certificates will be beautifully showcased by our volunteers. 
Other donations are always gratefully accepted, such as food/beverage items for our concession, or prizes 
for the kids to earn at our various carnival-style games and activities. 
 
All proceeds from the Spring Fling are used by our PAC to directly benefit the students of Peace Arch 
Elementary. This year’s fundraising will support Phase 2 of our Playground Replacement Project; fieldtrips 
and transportation; adjustable basketball hoops for our gym; upgrades to our school laptops and iPads; and 
much more. 
 
We acknowledge and thank all those companies and individuals who generously donate to our Spring Fling 
with large signs posted at the event, as well as in our PAC newsletter, Facebook page, and on our website 
in the weeks leading up to and following our event. Our 300+ families live, work, and play in our community, 
and we would like to encourage them to shop locally by supporting businesses like yours. Thank you very 
kindly for any help you can provide in supporting our school and the kids in our community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Wilson      Kirsten Yanicki & Jennifer Smith 
Peace Arch Elementary PAC President   Spring Fling Co-Chairs 
peacearchPACnews@gmail.com    peacearch.springfling@gmail.com 
School Phone: 604-536-8711    Phone: 778-385-3818 
 

To support our event or arrange pick-up of any donations, please contact parent volunteers at 
peacearch.springfling@gmail.com.  
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